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Chapter 2741

Therefore, they stared at it tightly.

No matter how clever the techniques of the Gods’ Lab were, it was such a large body and
there were so many in number.

Once you want to hide underneath, there must be clues.

The evil god sent manpower to stare at all the energy power stations.

…

But how did they know that Leviathan was all hidden underneath during the previous chaos.

Now they are staring, that is lonely.

Can’t see anything.

In addition, Levi Garrison explained the evil god.

Once the Lab of the Gods had an action, the Black Hawk Specialist of the Sky Shield of the
Eagle Nation would send a message to him.

Now he is staring hard, and the Black Hawk agent sends a message.

That is double guarantee.

Underworld God breathed a long sigh of relief.



After the Daxia defensive line withdrew, the Lab of the Gods did not attack directly.

That shows that this matter is still eased.

At least extend the time to wait for Levi Garrison to come out.

“Master, go out! I foresee something bad! Hurry up!”

This is the wish of many people.

One day passed.

Nothing happened to the Underworld God.

Agent Black Hawk did not send a message, and there was no trace of the Big Mac.

He became more concerned.

After all, according to time, there is still a month and a half before the time to go to the Lab
of the Gods to act.

Levi Garrison was fully aware of the dangers, so he advanced a month and stuck in time for
two months.

In this case, there are still sixteen days left.

That’s more worry-free.

Chapter 2742

The god commander Tiance is also sending people to stare at him, for fear that the enemy
will attack as soon as the defensive line is withdrawn.

But nothing happened after one day passed.



I’m afraid it will attack at night.

Stared at it all night.

Still nothing.

One day and one night after the defensive line was withdrawn, nothing happened.

Yan Longwei and all parties dispelled his doubts.

Announced that nothing happened.

The best time for the enemy to attack has passed.

There must be something wrong.

Even if the gods of Tiance were still suspicious, they had to admit what Yan Longwei said.

indeed so.

Not offensive for such a good opportunity.

It’s even more impossible next.

There is only one day left.

Levi Garrison, which many people are looking forward to, still has no exit.

I couldn’t find where Levi Garrison was in retreat.

Fortunately, no one knows the specific deadline, if only one hour is left.

It is estimated to be anxious to death.

Instead, everyone in Daxia became more and more relaxed.

Internal complaints against Levi Garrison grew louder.



I feel that Levi Garrison’s false information has caused Daxia to suffer a huge loss.

It even hurt Da Xia’s vitality.

Someone has calculated it.

Even if the island stops, all the remaining resources and materials will be sold.

In total, Daxia Treasury lost one-seventh of its resources…

This is already badly injured.

The key is no accident.

Chapter 2743

If you fight against the enemy, you will have lost so much.

After all, everything is used for ideas.

But just a word from Levi Garrison, the loss was so big, nothing came in handy.

This is depressing.

Therefore, many people complained particularly about Levi Garrison.

Even spread to Kunlun Academy.

Let Zoey Lopez be criticized for them.

Kunlun College was cut off from the world, because they practiced madly and ignored the
outside world.

Therefore the information is difficult to know.

They just learned that such a big thing happened in Daxia and even the whole world.



The most important thing is that all of this has something to do with Levi Garrison.

No wonder everyone can’t see Levi Garrison during this period of time.

It turned out to be busy with other things.

The key is that after he provided false information, the person disappeared.

“What is he doing? What is he doing every day?”

“Just because of his words, Daxia Treasury lost one-seventh of its resources…it hurt the
root…”

…

Plum dyed them one by one and couldn’t be angry.

Many people pointed at them.

Let them suffer.

Since entering Kunlun College.

Just because of Levi Garrison, how much slander did they receive?

Every day is pointed and pointed.

Now this situation is more slanderous to them.

All of them were very aggrieved and uncomfortable.

They obviously don’t do anything, why should they be ridiculed and humiliated.

Some people even speak bluntly-saying that they are the culprit responsible for Daxia’s huge
losses!

It’s Daxia’s sinner!



Chapter 2744

Be responsible for this matter.

…

Why?

They don’t do anything? ? ?

Who are you going to talk about?

Can’t find Levi Garrison!

the other side.

In order to reduce losses, Daxia Yanlongwei is selling resources and materials.

It can be considered to be able to recover a little loss.

However, many countries and forces are watching Daxia’s jokes, deliberately holding prices
or equivalent exchange values.

Daxia suffers a lot…

It is too much lower than expected.

If this is sold rashly, the loss will be too great.

So Daxia is waiting, choosing the most suitable buyer, and then selling these things.

But everyone colluded and made it clear that they would pit Daxia together.

Prices on each side are kept extremely low.

Let Daxia have no choice at all…



In the end it can only be sold at a low price…

Just when Daxia gave up hope, a group of mysterious people suddenly appeared.

It claims to need these substances to be sold in Daxia’s hands.

And buy them all at a relatively high price.

It’s okay to exchange other resources for…

Although this price is still much lower for the value of these material resources.

But now and then, now the whole world is madly lowering prices on Daxia.

The price they have now proposed is double the price.

For Daxia, this is nothing but charcoal in the snow!

Yan Longwei didn’t even think about it, and directly agreed to cooperate.

Sell   all the resources and materials that are not used up.

In exchange for other scarce resources…

But how did they know that these people were sent by Mr. X…

Chapter 2745

Underworld God and others immediately got together.

“What’s wrong? Did they act?”

Several people asked quickly.



“There was no action! However, suspicious persons were obviously found near the Energy
Power Plant of the War Eagle Nation…They were sneaky and seemed to be stepping on the
same thing!”

According to reliable information, they did find people around.

It was Lucifer them.

They were going to check Leviathan’s situation, and they didn’t expect that the people
arranged by the Underworld God would be tracked down.

Misunderstanding that they are doing preparatory work, stepping on or something.

In fact, they hid it a long time ago and just came to check it.

The evil god suddenly realized, and sneered: “That means they are about to start preparing!
Soon they will hide those Big Macs! Now it’s just the preparation stage…”

“We still have time! This is a good thing! It was wrong with the owner’s estimate! About two
months! Now they are starting to prepare, and in a few days, almost all the Big Macs can be
hidden under the energy plant!”

…

After analysis, everyone thought that Lucifer and the others appeared just for preparation.

“Well, you guys keep staring! It is estimated that they will be transporting those Big Macs
and hiding them quietly!”

Underworld God ordered everyone to keep staring.

As for Daxia, no one was staring at all, and no one paid any attention.

A lot of people are holding a celebration banquet, and there are scenes of singing and
dancing everywhere.

…



Not only did the Gods Lab prepare everything.

Still thinking about how to strengthen, and strive to avoid the slightest omission.

They are still perfecting various preparation activities.

In fact, in the eyes of the Gods Lab, the real enemy is not Daxia or the God of Forbidden
Land No. 76.

Those are the two types of existence in Daxia.

Everything they follow is to prepare for these two types of beings.

If they do not show up, it is naturally good.

But if it appears, then the Lab of the Gods will definitely go all out to fight it.

…

The current thinking is how to reduce the loss as much as possible!

“By the way, I also thought of a way!”

“It can greatly reduce Daxia’s combat power!”

Chapter 2746

Mr. X suddenly thought of something and couldn’t help exclaiming.

“what?”

Everyone looked over.

“How about letting Tiance God Commander lose his combat power?”

The words came out.



The whole audience is going to explode.

“It would be great if the god commander of Tiance really loses his combat power! Basically,
the god commander of Tiance is the ceiling of Daxia’s combat power, of course, if those two
types of existence do not appear…”

Everyone was excited.

“Well, I will let his great apprentice of the Dark God go to him, and use his mother to drag the
goddess of Tiance! Attract him to places other than Daxia… Even if he knows that Daxia is in
trouble, he will run again. It’s hard to support!”

Hearing what Mr. X said, other people said one after another: “When the time comes, we will
stop again. This strongest combat power will be of no use!”

“Hurry up and do it!”

…

After receiving the order, the former great apprentice of the Dark God immediately came to
Kunlun College to find the God of Heaven Strategy.

Claiming to go with him to see his mother’s grave.

Tiance Shenshuai couldn’t bear it after all.

Follow him to the Western Continent, on a small island next to the headquarters of the Bible
Organization.

This is where the tomb of the former dark god…

Tiance Shenshuai Ren was transferred out of Daxia, this goal has been achieved.

Not only reduced the strongest combat power.

He is also a strong leader and commander.

If he is not there.



Relatively speaking, Tiance Mansion and Baolong clan will be very chaotic.

“Next, start the dead men we trained in Daxia! Let them enter at the right time, and try to
hold Daxia’s masters as much as possible!”

“Twelve o’clock has passed! The countdown for the next six hours begins…”

The time since the total attack of the Gods Lab was launched.

Only six hours left…

The celebration banquet of many people in Daxia is still going on. They will have a good day
and night.

Never go home until dawn!

Some people even hired yachts and ships to hold banquets on the sea…

Many people even shouted at the sea: “Aren’t there giant creatures? Come on! Are there any
more? Jump out! Come on!”

Chapter 2747

“A group of defeated generals, come and kill you once!”

“Just do you deserve us to build a safe island?”

One by one arrogant and domineering.

Don’t take everything into consideration at all!

But this is the mental state after the big victory, everything is normal.

…

But this is the epitome of Daxia everywhere.



Almost every place is extremely lax.

Various banquets were also held to celebrate.

Ordinary people, or warriors, or strong people are celebrating…

As for continuing to guard?

impossible!

The whole world thinks that the giant creatures are wiped out!

What’s more, they were wiped out with their own hands!

There is nothing more convincing than seeing the destruction with your own eyes!

No matter how much Levi Garrison said, can it compare to what they met in person?

So what you say in everyone’s ears is not useful now!

Everyone only recognizes what they see…

After all, as the saying goes, hearing is false and seeing is believing.

“Another day! Still nothing happened!”

“I think the monitoring department can be reduced by half! Let’s return to normal levels!”

In the Yanlongwei base.

Everyone breathed a long sigh of relief.

As decision makers, they certainly cannot relax 100%.

They still sent someone to stare.

But on the first day, that is, the best time, nothing happened.



Now two days have passed, and there is still no situation. This high probability means that it
is safe.

This is simply anything unexpected happened.

You can’t just suffocate one out, right?

That can’t be!

“Okay, I’m going to rest!”

Xiao Liejun and the others went to rest.

Chapter 2748

They have been blindfolded for a long time, let alone a good night’s sleep.

Now that the situation is unreliable, they can finally rest assured.

In this situation, the Lab of the Gods is simply too satisfied…

It’s slack everywhere, it’s just great.

Late at night.

The Leviathan in the special container under the Energy Power Plant of the War Eagle
Country began to stir.

According to the time of Doctor Dark’s potion, the effect of the medicine was over at this
time, and they all regained consciousness.

All aspects are recovering a little bit.

There is not much time to attack.



Although they are restless, the energy and electromagnetic fluctuations that can be emitted
are all covered by the energy power station.

The only person who can find anomalies is the personnel of the Warhawk Nation Energy
Power Plant, which has the authority of Black Hawk agents.

Even if they find out, they will open one eye and close the other.

Others don’t even want to find out.

In this regard, the Gods Laboratory is very relieved.

Except for the war eagle abroad, others don’t want to find out.

However, it is impossible to find out if the Eagle Nation is biased.

“Confirm again! Leviathan related devices are all ready! Nothing happens!”

The system has been installed in the special container of Leviathan.

Then all open at the same time.

Through the instructions sent in advance, all Leviathans were led to Daxia and launched a
fierce attack on Daxia.

It can be said that everything is ready, just wait for the time to come.

Time passed by every minute and every second.

It’s three o’clock in the morning.

There are still three hours.

Everyone in the Lab of the Gods was so nervous that they were sweating coldly.

Even if Mr. X had been drenched with cold sweat long ago.

Too nervous.



Chapter 2749

At this time, he was still thinking about it, there was no good work there, and there were no
details that needed to be strengthened or missed.

…

time flies.

Three more hours passed.

“everything’s ready!”

“Confirm that it is correct!!!”

“action!!!”

Mr. X gave an order.

The real action of the Lab of the Gods is here…

At the headquarters of the Gods Laboratory, Doctor Dark presses the button.

The special container device hidden under hundreds of energy power stations in the War
Eagle Nation suddenly opened.

The Leviathans (giant creatures) that had been awakened a long time ago and returned to
their peak state in all aspects were all released.

According to the instructions, all converged to one destination-Daxia.

The scary thing is that the Leviathans actually dived into the deep sea.

In this way, even if there are terrifying energy fluctuations and electromagnetic abnormal
frequencies, they cannot be discovered in the first time.

Or it’s hard to find.



Even if it receives frequency fluctuations from the deep sea, it will be a long time later.

During this time, Leviathans are afraid that they have already come to Daxia.

At that time, it didn’t make any sense to find out.

The oceans that seem to be calm on the surface are actually undercurrents surging below.

Big Macs are advancing rapidly…

A terrible disaster is coming…

The closest to Daxia, the containers under the 17 energy power stations in several
neighboring countries such as Xingguo and Dongdao were also separated at the same time.

The giant Leviathan inside was released.

All are approaching Daxia quickly…

They are too close to Daxia.

The nearest energy power station to Daxia can be reached in thirteen minutes at the speed
of the Leviathans.

The sea in front of the Daxia coastline was calm, with no ripples.

Cruise ships stopped on the sea.

There is already no loud music in front of it.

Chapter 2750

All those celebrating the party were either drunk or couldn’t bear the sleepiness.

There were a lot of people lying on the deck…



The pungent smell of alcohol permeates a large area of   the sea.

To celebrate the victory, this group of young people came here in a group to release
themselves.

A dozen cruise ships are connected side by side.

Most of the people have fallen asleep on the deck, but there are still some people who are
holding bottles and drinking.

Roaring frantically at the sea, as if expressing his posture against the sea and the sky.

“Come on! Isn’t it awesome? Come on! Kill me!”

“Didn’t Levi Garrison say that there are more terrifying things that cannot be eliminated?
They are all out!”

“I also said it would become a disaster. I want to see what a disaster looks like…”

…

They were drunk and yelled while they were drinking.

He even threw the wine bottle into the sea.

“Rumble…”

But at this moment, the area between the deep sea and the shallow sea below the sea
surface suddenly burst into terrible movement.

It’s like an undersea volcano has erupted.

Terrible fluctuations and energy spread crazily in the sea, sweeping across the land.

When all creatures in the sea encounter this crazy wave, they are immediately shattered and
torn apart, turning into a cloud of blood!

This is true of the entire sea!



“Puff!”

“Puff!”

…

Soon the anomalies derived from these fluctuations came to the surface of the sea.

Bubbles with big mouths formed one by one.

It’s as if the sea is boiling!

Immediately afterwards, the entire sea surface turned blood red…

The blood from the corpses of sea creatures stained the entire sea area red.

Like a sea of   blood in hell.

The pungent smell of blood will fill the whole world and pollute all places…

“Um???”


